LONDON WELSH SCHOOL
YSGOL GYMRAEG LLUNDAIN

Y Llundeinwr
Friday 23rd September 2022

Follow us Facebook, Twitter and Instagram
Website: https://ysgolgymraegllundain.co.uk/

Dear Ysgol Gymraeg Llundain,
ITN cameras came to school last Friday as King
Chalres was visiting Cardiff - the children spoke so
well to the reporter, so it was a shame the item
wasn’t used on the news!

We held an Assembly on the same day to celebrate
Owain Glyndwr day. We were thankful that one of
the pupils brought in some Owain Glyndwr artifacts
later on in the week.

The London Welsh Rugby Club gave us a very warm
welcome on Saturday. The children had such fun
waving banners to welcome the players onto the
field.

The Board of Governors will have their first meeting
on Wednesday, October 5th. Do remember that a
new Parent Representative is needed - the office has
sent out forms, so do look at these and return if
interested.

Bye for now,
Mrs Brady

Newyddion o'r Nyth
Early Years

Autumn came to the ‘Nyth’ this week and
throughout the week we’ve enjoyed learning about
this special season. We started by going for a walk in
our local area to collect autumn objects such as
twigs and leaves. We then set out to learn a new
song ‘Yn yr Hydref” and at the end of the week we’ll
build a home for a snail.

Y Diweddaraf o'r Dosbarth

Dosbarth Robin Goch
We went for it with our new context for learning this
week which is ‘What a wonderful world.” We set out
to explore different animals and their habitats.
Before the end of the week we’ll begin to consider
how global warming has caused these habitats to
change.

Next week, the class will visit the Natural History
Museum, where we’ll watch a special show about
sea animals and their habitats. We’re all looking
forward to it! Do remember to return the consent
forms if you haven’t done so already.

Hwyl Gyda'r Hwyr
Wraparound Care and Clubs
This week in Clwb Hwyl, we started by finding out
more about the play ‘Much Ado About Nothing’.
After we learnt the meaning of the word ‘ado’ we
researched the location of the play, Sicily. We then
turned our hands to acting before designing our own
costumes. Next week, we will be making masks.

Important Information and Dates

Here's what's coming up soon:
e 7.10.22 - French Open Morning
e 22.10.22 - Welsh Goods Emporium - LWC
e 29.10. 22 - Halibalw Llundain Festival - LWC
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